
Quarterly Ascertainment Q4 for KBGE 94.9 The Bridge 

Oct - Dec 2018

Local News features Monday through Friday beginning at 6am through 9am. Top and bottom of the 
hour with a duration of 3-4 minutes. Includes Public service announcements for community events in 
Cannon Beach, Seaside, Warrenton and Astoria. Local news with vital information on weather events 
and road closures. 

Sunday 7am, duration 30 minutes State Senator Betsy Johnson discusses numerous issues facing 
Oregonians.

Local newspaper The Daily Astorian provides a minute broadcast on arts and entertainment on the 
north coast. It airs Thursday through Saturday at 6:15am 10:15am Noon and 5:15pm

Various topics discussed with Daily Astorian south bay editor RJ Marx. Airs 3 or 4 times during the week.

1. Progress of the new school campus in Seaside.. October 8th – 12th

2. Housing crisis on the north coast especially for tourism related job seekers. Oct. 22nd-26th

3. Charter school sale and plans for the Cannon Beach Museum November 5th-9th

4. Opioid addiction and homeless solutions for the Oregon coast November 12th-16th

5. Panhandling on the street and city ordinances in place November 19th – 23rd

Announcement the week of October 12th twice a day, one in the morning and afternoon.

Hi there: we would like to have our event added to your calendar. Here is the information:
Wildlife Center of the North Coast 
2nd Annual Founder's Dinner
October 21st, 2018
Seaside Convention Center
Doors open at 5 PM

Coastwildlife.org

Announcement for October/ November highlighting awareness of school absenteeism
5x a day  M-F 

will you run this PSA for the month of October? 
Thank you, 

Jason Boyd
Assistant Principal
Seaside High School
Work 503.738.5586

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/2nd-annual-founders-dinner-tickets-50240119550Coastwildlife.org


PSA announcements regarding bridge closure for the week 
of Oct 8 

Expect Traffic Impacts during Bridge Event
 

The Great Columbia Crossing 10K event is Sunday morning, October 14, 2018. The 
Astoria-Warrenton Area Chamber of Commerce is looking forward to a great event 
weekend with more than 3,000 event participants and volunteers during this once-a-
year opportunity to cross the Astoria-Megler Bridge on foot.  To improve security and 
enhance the experience, this year, the entire bridge will be closed to vehicles during the 
event, from 8:30 a.m. to 11:00 a.m.
 
Your patience on race morning is greatly appreciated while traffic on and around the 
Astoria-Megler Bridge is affected.  There will be heavy traffic in this area beginning by 
6:00 a.m. as participants arrive for the event. Shuttle buses to the starting area begin 
operating by 7:00 a.m.  creating a steady flow of vehicles on the bridge. At 8:30 a.m., 
the Oregon Department of Transportation will close the bridge to all but emergency 
vehicles. Traffic flow should be back to normal shortly after 11:00 a.m.  when the 
participants are cleared from the bridge. 
 
The Chamber and partner agencies encourage local drivers to be prepared for this 
closure and schedule trips across the bridge before or after the event, or on another 
day.  Vehicles will be dispersed and directed away from the bridge during the 2.5-hour 
event closure.
 
“We appreciate the assistance and coordination from the many agencies that provide 
traffic control, security and safety for this event.” stated David Reid, Executive Director 
of the Astoria-Warrenton Area Chamber of Commerce.  “The bridge closure is a 
significant change to our event and we acknowledge that it impacts people beyond our 
registered participants. We wish to thank the community for your patience and 
understanding as we preserve this annual tradition while responding to official concerns 
for the safety of our volunteers and participants. ”
 
For more information, please contact the Astoria-Warrenton Chamber of Commerce at 
503-325-6311 or visit www.greatcolumbiacrossing.com   There is still time to be a part 
of the event. Volunteer to assist during the event or sign up to run or walk today online 
or in person during packet pick up on Thursday, Friday and Saturday, October 11-13.

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Nh1WGDa9cfeTyUCdzyoCGrrI0nYr647x_ulbtdM-_tdJCCLTZSnJhwYHiib6pEkHrYRh_1ehGkMZYTg1ujLwSz9F4M0f1QyVmT2dcJWGL70jyse7T_AJS3NpMydSlhuKcq_ZSPug0idKDg_QXgMTF8PG52eY-cGeQLtOphSDNHvYKmBF0vwDUZ4c7WZazDtI&c=u7LB7NXK0xLwhvTxDb9ko5ZDXLb5RuvZLWW26Ieq9Y5IHqATUPvHuA==&ch=q8M03QbKA2xF_hLrPl_fGYL1se_ughjfK33KZ8Hm6naWtewK7c5-Dw==


Sunset Empire Park & Recreation District Receives Travel 
Oregon Grant for Wheelchair Lockers

SEASIDE, OR. – The Sunset Empire Park & Recreation District (SEPRD) was awarded one of 23 
Travel Oregon Grants from the Oregon Tourism Commission on October 17th, 2018. This grant 
will be used to purchase and install weatherproof beach wheelchair lockers in downtown 
Seaside.

Sunset Empire Park & Recreation District has been happily offering the free beach wheelchair 
rental program for several months now and it has been very successful! However, one of the 
reoccurring issues that SEPRD has encountered is that the wheelchairs cannot be rolled on 
concrete for extended periods of time. In addition, they are difficult to transport because of their 
size. Because of this, SEPRD is excited to be able to have a place to store the wheelchairs where 
they will be closer to the beach. 

The project start date has yet to be determined but will be completed and ready to use by the 
spring of 2019. This project will be assisted by the City of Seaside and other private businesses. 

For more information about renting a beach wheelchair, please visit www.sunsetempire.com or 
call the Bob Chisholm Community Center (503) 738-7393. Read the original article at 
www.prnewswire.com.


